Hello -

Please share this application with friends and family who are interested in applying for
Talawanda preschool for the 23/24 school year.

In order to fill the limited spaces in our preschool classrooms, typically developing
children will enter the program through a lottery. Parents interested in enrolling their
children in preschool should follow the process described below.

1) Please fill in the information below by January 31, 2023. A lottery drawing will be
held on February 7, 2023. At this drawing, we will draw names for the available spaces
in our preschool program. After all spaces are filled, we will continue to draw names to
create a waitlist for any future vacancies.

2) Once your name is drawn you will receive a phone call. We will schedule an
appointment for you to enroll and pick up the registration packet from the Nelson
Morrow Building. This packet and the first month’s tuition payment will be due no later
than April 28, 2023. If we do not receive these items by this date your space will be
given to the first person on the waitlist.

In February our waitlist will be wiped clean. If you have a child currently on the waitlist,

you will need to fill out a new application for the 23/24 school year.

Thank you for your interest in our Preschool Program.
Preschool Application for 23/24

Stephanie Jones

Director of Student Services

Talawanda School District

909 South Main Street

Oxford, OH 45056

(513) 273-3123
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https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=12185&d=tue147n_57RDreQ6p-jft_hWPOoFUAcgTQ4-_qJ3FQ&s=44&u=https%3a%2f%2fdocs%2egoogle%2ecom%2fforms%2fd%2fe%2f1FAIpQLSckPv1nM9odrbVFEYOzQn18%5fR-fnmWzx-%5frGPu6MDPi%5fUuvRw%2fviewform%3fusp%3dsf%5flink

